
Community update noted. 
 
7  There was heard and noted verbal updates from community members of the 
Partnership as detailed below 
 
(1) the work undertaken by Glasgow Life in Secondary Schools in relation to 

issuing young Scot cards; 
 

(2) the success of the Rosehill Housing Association Summer Community Day 
that took place on 6th September and thanked the Partnership for the funding 
received from the area budget; and 
 

(3) the success of the Nitshill Pilot Project environmental clean-up. 
 
 


